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Tuesday June 7th, 2022 Sherwood School Council Agenda

LOCATION: Sherwood School Library

HWDSB Land Acknowledgement

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board acknowledges our presence on
ancestral Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee Confederacy land as determined by the
Dish with One Spoon treaty.
The intent of this agreement is for all nations sharing this territory to do so
responsibly, respectfully and sustainably in perpetuity.
We respect the longstanding relationships with the local Indigenous communities, the
Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the Grand River.

Welcome and brief introductions of all participants

Approval of Minutes from March 29th Meeting

Sherwood Student Council Report

Tour of School

Principals Report

Current & Upcoming Events / Future of Sherwood Update

Other business

Confirmation of date and time next meeting

mailto:sherwood@hwdsb.on.ca

